MEDIA/INTERNET OPT OUT FORM

“Lindenwold Public Schools is proud of the many accomplishments of our students. Whether
they are involved in academics or social activities, our students make us proud. We often film
and take pictures at these events. These photos and videos are used for the district Channel
192, our district website and other publications. If you do not wish to have your child’s likeness
included in these publications, you must contact us in writing by completing the media release
policy form located in the forms to return packet,

Our school also offers a wide variety of academic opportunities which include the use of the
internet. Many of our classes plan activities utilizing the internet. Teachers vigilantly watch the
students as they use the internet and a firewall is set up to block inappropriate sites. If you do
not wish to have your child take advantage of this opportunity, you must fill out the internet
use policy form located in the forms to return packet. “

DO NOT WISH TO HAVE MY CHILD’S PHOTOGRAPH OR LIKENESS APPEAR ON
THE LINDENWOLD SCHOOL WEBSITE (WWW.LINDENWOLD.K12.NJ.US) OR IN
MEDIA.

(0 1 HAVE READ THE INTERNET POLICY & | DO NOT WISH TO HAVE MY CHILD
UTILIZE THE INTERNET IN THE LINDENWOLD SCHOOL DISTRICT.

STUDENT NAME: GR/TEACHER

PARENT NAME:

PARENT SIGNATURE:

DATE: (Permission is revoked for a period of ONE year)




